
 
FEDERAL ELECTION COMMISSION 
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20463 

    
  
                                                                                                                          March 29, 2023 
VIA EMAIL 
timothy.parlatore@parlatorelawgroup.com 
 
Timothy C. Parlatore 
Parlatore Law Group, LLP 
One World Trade Center, Suite 8500 
New York NY 10007 

                     
                          RE:  MUR 8123  

 
Dear Mr. Parlatore:  
 
 This letter acknowledges receipt of your client’s, Donald J. Trump complaint on March 22, 2023, 
alleging possible violations of the Federal Election Campaign Act of 1971, as amended.  The respondents will 
be notified of this complaint within five business days.  
  

You will be notified as soon as the Federal Election Commission (FEC) takes final action on your 
complaint.  Should you receive any additional information in this matter, please forward it to the Office of the 
General Counsel.  Such information must be notarized and sworn to in the same manner as the original 
complaint.  We have numbered this matter MUR 8123.  Please refer to this number in all future 
communications.  For your information, we have attached a brief description of the Commission’s procedures 
for handling complaints.  
 
 Please note that you still must file the paper copy of the electronic complaint with the Commission, 
within 15 days of this letter, in order for the matter to be further processed as a proper complaint.  Any 
additional correspondence sent to the Commission must be addressed to one of the following below.  As 
indicated in the FEC’s Notice found at https://www.fec.gov/legal-resources/enforcement/complaints-
process/how-to-file-complaint-with-fec/, the FEC has largely resumed normal mail operations, but please be 
advised that processing paper correspondence may be delayed.  Accordingly, we strongly encourage you to file 
responses and additional correspondence via email, except amendments to your complaint, which should be 
filed by paper even if email correspondence is used. 
 

Mail   OR  Email 
Federal Election Commission   cela@fec.gov  
Office of Complaints Examination     
   & Legal Administration  
Attn:  Christal Dennis, Paralegal 
1050 First Street, NE 

 Washington, DC 20463 
 
      Sincerely, 
 
 
 
      Roy Q. Luckett 
      Acting Assistant General Counsel 
      Complaints Examination & 

Legal Administration 
 

Enclosure: 
Procedures  




